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Activity Report of Blood Donation Camp 2019 
 

Awareness Talk, 2019 

Prior to the Blood Donation Camp in the Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College, Prof. Debabrata 

Ray, a founder member of the Association of Voluntary Blood Donors, W.B. delivered his 

motivational talk to create awareness among the students about the advantages of donating 

blood. 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Voluntary Blood Donation Camp on 19th February, 2019 

 

To mark the death anniversary of Sri Gopal Krishna Gokhale and in memory of Smt. Sarala 

Ray and Dr, S. E. Rani Ghosh, the College organized a Voluntary Blood Donation Camp in 

association with the Association of Voluntary Blood Donors, W.B. and R. G. Kar Medical 

College and Hospital Blood Bank, Kolkata on 19th February, 2019, in the college premise. 

Students, teachers, staff and ex-students of the college participated in the camp by donating 

blood and volunteering the process to make it successful. 

Awareness talk by Prof. Debabrata Ray 
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Each donor received a blood bank credit card from the Blood Bank. Tthose who participated as a 

volunteer of the said camp received Certificate of appreciation from the College. Both Donors 

and Volunteers received a special Badge from the college. 

 

 

Total  no. of Donors were 36. 

Total  no. of Volunteers were 28. 
                            

        
    

     

 

 

 

 

Association member giving the certificate to the 

Principal of Gokhale memorial Girls’ College 

Blood donation 


